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ATTENTION: 

 MELROSE RESIDENTS (UPPER OAK STREET AREA) 

The Sayreville Water Department in conjunction with Jamestown LP and A. Servidone Inc. will 
be performing water system upgrades on Oak Street that may affect the water system in your 
area. The water will be safe to consume. 

We anticipate lower operating pressures in the entire area between 7am and 3pm on the 
following dates: 

September 9, 2025 through September 11, 2025 

Some residents located on Oak Street may also experience a loss of water during this time 
period. Based on service records and field locations, we expect the following addresses to be 
without water between 7am and 3pm on September 10, 2025: 

197 Oak St. 208 Oak St. 220 Oak St. 236 Oak St. 242 Oak St. 252 Oak St. 

Some discoloration may be noticeable after construction but should clear in a short period of 
time. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience as we work to 
provide a safer and more reliable system to serve your needs. 

If there are any questions or concerns in regard to this project, please contact our office. 
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